
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Nov. 4, 2024 

 

University of Arizona Hosts Arizona Supreme Court 

for Oral Arguments on the Road 

PHOENIX – The Arizona Supreme Court heard oral arguments on Oct. 30 at University of 

Arizona’s James E. Rogers College of Law as part of the Court’s Oral Arguments on the Road 

community outreach program. The initiative offers a unique opportunity for students and the 

public to witness actual proceedings on cases pending before the Court. 

As part of taking the Arizona Supreme Court on the road, justices spend extra time with students 

and attendees during a Q&A session after arguments. This offers a unique inside look at 

processes of our judicial system and a more personal view from each of the justices that serve on 

Arizona’s highest court. 

During the visit, Arizona Supreme Court justices had the chance to spend time with College of 

Law faculty and leadership at a hosted lunch ahead of arguments and got a look at the college’s 

new mock courtrooms. 

The Arizona Supreme Court last took oral arguments into the community during a spring visit to 

Arizona State University’s College of Law on Mar. 14. 

Video from the cases heard during the Court’s visit to University of Arizona can be viewed here: 

azcourts.gov/AZ-Supreme-Court/Live-Archived-Video 

### 

 

Learn more about Arizona’s judicial branch by visiting azcourts.gov. 

Follow us on Twitter: @AZCourts and on Facebook: @ArizonaSupremeCourt.  
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